
County Administrative Complex, 4th Floor • 200 E Main Street • Durham, NC 27701 • (919) 560-0051 

Equal Employment/Affirmative Action Employer 

 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

 

June 4, 2015 

 

 

TO:  All Bidders 

REVISED 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

Hollow Rock Nature Pedestrian Bridges 
(IFB 15-026) 

 

This ADDENDUM No. 1 forms part of Durham County’s Invitation for Bids 
(IFB 15-026) – Hollow Rock Nature Pedestrian Bridges.  All other requirements 

of the original specifications remain in effect in their respective order.  Receipt 
of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the Addendum Acknowledgement 
Form included in the original Bid document. 

 
The due date for receiving responses to this Invitation for Bids (IFB 15-026) 

has been changed.  The new due date for receiving bids is June 30, 2015 by 
2:00 P. M., in Durham County Purchasing Division, 200 East Main Street, 
4th Floor, Durham, NC  27701.  

 
A site visit will be conducted on June 11, 2015 at 10:00 A.M.  Bidders 
should meet on the gravel portion of Pickett Road directly off Erwin Road. 

 
Should you have any questions regarding this Addendum, please contact Durham 

County Purchasing at (919) 560-0054. 
. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hilda W. Williams 

 
Hilda W. Williams, Senior Procurement Specialist 

919-560-00054 
 

 

 


